
 
 

 

 

 
Ref: JWG/mv/rp 
 
 
Brussels, 19 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We express our full solidarity and support as you prepare for the national demonstration in 
Rome on April 20th. Your commitment to workers' rights, healthcare accessibility, tax fairness, 
and wage protection resonates deeply with the values we uphold at EPSU. 
 
Your mobilization in Rome exemplifies a shared struggle across Europe. The challenges you 
confront, from ensuring the right to health and safety in the workplace to advocating for fair 
wages and equitable taxation, mirror the battles faced by workers and unions throughout the 
continent. 
 
In our collective fight for social justice and economic fairness, we must recognize the 
interconnectedness of our struggles. The issues you raise—such as workplace safety, public 
funding to strengthen public health systems, and fair taxation—transcend national borders. 
They are universal concerns that demand solidarity and collaboration on a European scale. 
 
Your actions inspire and embolden workers and unions in every corner of Europe to stand up 
and demand change. 
 
As you gather in Rome to amplify your voices and assert your rights, please know that EPSU 
stands in solidarity with CGIL and UIL. Together, we can create a more just and equitable 
society for all. 
 
Success. 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Jan Willem Goudriaan 
EPSU General Secretary 


